

Johnson Elementary School

99 South Main Street Natick, MA 01760 (508)647-6680 FAX (508)647-6688

Dear Selectman,

I'm requesting the approval for a 5k race called the Katie V race. We will be donating all the proceeds to Katie's charity and scholarships for Natick High School students. The race would start and finish at Johnson School. We will be holding the race on October 20, 2019 at 9:00 am. This is our fifth year, last year we had 350 runners and we were able to donate just over \$7000.

Thank You, Robin MacBlane Race organizer <u>Jrmacblane@verizon.net</u> 508-651-0047 508-353-5571

Ps. We have changed the date in order to have Wally from the Red Sox come to the race.